
Rose Park Leadership Team Meeting Minutes 
 

June 10, 2022 
4 PM 

 Rose Park 

1.  Introductions and Roll Call –  
Michael Painter, Joe Ford, Tony Rollin, Kalina Wickham, Missoula 
Neighborhoods. 

 
2. Approve minutes for  

 
3. Discussions: 

 

4. Rose Park General Meeting: 
 

a. After considering September 11, it was decided to move the meeting to 
September 18 to avoid conflict with any 9/11 remembrances. 

b. The text for postcards was agreed upon and is shown below: 
 
Rose Park Neighborhood General Meeting 

Sunday, September 18, 2022, Rain or Shine 

Rose Park (Blaine Street side) 

5:00 pm - Ice Cream Social; 5:30 pm - General Meeting 

Hello Rose Park Neighborhood Residents! 

Please join us at Rose Park to meet your neighbors, discuss issues of interest to our 
neighborhood, and weigh in on projects you would like addressed by your 

Neighborhood Council. 

Big Dipper will provide free single scoop cones for the first 75 people, after which cones 
can be purchased at Big Dipper’s regular prices. 

Feel free to bring a picnic dinner and chairs or a blanket if you want to sit. 

Rose Park Leadership Team elections will be held at the meeting.  Please consider 
serving! 

A meeting agenda will be posted on the Office of Neighborhoods’ website at 
www.missoula-neighborhoods.org . 

http://www.missoula-neighborhoods.org/


We look forward to seeing you to celebrate our wonderful neighborhood and city. 

 
The latest update from Kalina on the number of residences including apartments 
in Rose Park is 2285 and that number was used to compute the costs of postcard 
printing, addressing, and mailing. The County Print Shop will be used for printing 
the cards.  The distribution date will be decided at the August RPLT meeting. 
 
It was agreed to use the Big Dipper Truck to provide ice cream for the social from 
5:00 to 5:30 pm.  However, we cannot prepay for the truck, so funds from the next 
budget cycle will be used for this expenditure. 

 
It was agreed to invite James Walter and Andy Kemmis to the General Meeting to 
present their idea of a Skate Spot for the Slant Street Gateway.  (Action for Tony, 
done) 
 
It was discussed to include Neighborhood Watch on the meeting agenda.  To be 
finalized at the August Meeting. 
 
It was decided not to have door prizes at the meeting. 
 
Michael Painter agreed to obtain permission from the Park District for use of Rose 
Park for this event. 

 
5. Community Forum – None 

 
6. Missoula Neighborhoods Report – None 

 
7. Other Public Comments – None 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Tony Rollin, RPLT Member 


